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Halloween Fun quiz evening 

Saturday 28th October 

McGrigor Hall 7.30 

Halloween ploughmans included 

Member £10, non-member £12 

Tickets on sale at september meeting 

or from Karen R   social@fwdu3a.org.uk    761628    

Our Next Social Events 

 

Tickets all sold 

Thank you so much for your 

support. 

mailto:social@fwdu3a.org.uk


 

Monthly Meetings 10.00 start at McGrigor Hall 

September 1st  

Myths and Legends of the Great War 

A talk by Alain Chissel 
 

 

October 6th  

OUR FIRST AGM 

full details and a voting form in a separate email or in this envelope 

– please read – this is very important 

followed by  
 

……….. member Pauline Pattison will entertain and amuse us with some monologues                                   

in the style of Pam Ayres, Cyril Fletcher and Stanley Holloway among others 

 

November 3rd   

A talk entitled "Passports, Assassins, Traitors and Spies" 

Martin Lloyd 

 
 

 

Remember – guests are always welcome at our monthly meetings, so bring along 
your friends and neighbours. 

 

 

Diaries for 2024 

Orders now being taken £4.50 inc p&p 

Please contact Phyllis  info@fwdu3a.org.uk  

https://frintonwaltonanddistrictu3a.org.uk/events/a-talk-entitled-passports-assassins-traitors-and-spies/
mailto:info@fwdu3a.org.uk


NEWS UPDATE 
 

 

Our constitution (on the website if you want to read it) states that we can have up to 12 
members on the Committee. Nine from the Steering Committee are prepared to stand for 
election at October’s AGM so that means we have 3 vacancies. Would you consider joining 
this friendly team and help your u3a to develop and thrive? Please talk to one of the 
Committee for more info. 

 

Many hands make light work – as the saying goes 
 

 

 

 Thanks to your efforts in “spreading the word” our membership now stands at 210.  We 
sadly report that two of our members have passed away and one has moved from the area.  
 
Your membership and support are very much appreciated and we look forward to seeing you 
at meetings, groups and events.  
 
 

 
We are still looking for some volunteers / small teams to assist the Committee with Archiving 
and developing Publicity and Communication – each of these tasks would probably only take 
an hour or two every so often, could be done from home and easily shared with a colleague. 

 

Your Steering Committee – please note we have new email addresses 

The Steering Committee remains in place until the vote at the October 6th AGM 

Chairman                        Lorry Greenall         Chair@FWDu3a.org.uk                        670827 

Vice Chairman                Phyllis Deer             ViceChair@FWDu3a.org.uk                 672160            (+ Newsletter) 
 

Business Secretary        Kim Shaw                 Secretary@FWDu3a.org.uk                 07446139929 

Membership Sec           Elaine Bloomfield   Membership@frintonwaltonanddistrictu3a.org.uk          751112 

Treasurer                        Kate Collins             Treasurer@FWDu3a.org.uk                 07840 987861 

Groups Co-ordinator    Karen Riley              Groups@FWDu3a.org.uk                      761628    

Social Secretary             Karen Riley              Social@FWDu3a.org.uk                        761628    

Speaker Secretary         Karen Woolley        Speaker@FWDu3a.org.uk                    676076             

Website + IT Manager  Mark Riley              WebMaster@FWDu3a.org.uk              761628 

Assistant Treasurer       Gillian Manning     co-opted – contact via Kate Collins for now 
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And  finally ……… haven’t done one of these for some time – apologies if you don’t share my sense of humour 

 

 

 


